THE HERITAGE SHORES MILITARY CLUB
PRESENTS THE THIRD
MILITARY CONCERT FOR 2024

Tuesday, September 17th, 2024 / 7:00 PM

at The Woodbridge High School Auditorium,
(14712 Woodbridge Rd., Greenwood, DE, 19950)
United States Naval Academy Brass Ensemble*

The United States Naval Academy Band's Brass Ensemble is the
combined members of the brass and percussion sections. The group

performs public concerts at the Naval Academy and throughout the
community.

* Concerts are free, but tickets will be required, and can be picked up at the
Lifestyles office in the Heritage Shores Clubhouse, or call 302-337-9910 X311.

Tickets are also available at Woodbridge High School in the Main Office.



